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Letter from our President
Dear Friends,

February starts with our annual author visit, this year is Meghan McCarthy. 
All children will receive a free book compliments of the ALT PTO. The children 
anticipate the author visit yearly, it is evident that Mrs. Jackson transmits her 
love of books to our children. Thank you Mrs. Jackson!

The ALT PTO will once again delight and inspire the children with our 
International Day on Thursday, February 8th. This year we will be celebrating 
the people, sports, music, foods and traditions of Germany. Please have your 
children come in either traditional German attire or the colors of the German 
Flag, black, red, gold to get into the spirit of our International Day. 

The children are busy preparing for International Day, learning about classical 
composers in music class with Mrs. Sutherland and working on their own 
German artist inspired creations with Ms. Pellagrino. In the morning, each grade 
will travel to Germany and receive an envelope to collect special souvenirs 
along the way. They will have an opportunity to interact with different aspects 
of the country, learning about popular athletes and sports, making and 
sampling pretzels, listening to a live performance of classical music and seeing 
many traditional items in the marketplace. 

In the afternoon, the children will participate in a German dance assembly 
presented by The Doppelgaenger Band from PA! Many thanks to the 
committee led by Carina Bellmann & Gina Valenti for their dedication, passion 
and hard work putting this opportunity together for our children! 

We look forward to an educational and inspirational International Day.

Happy Valentine’s Day!  Nelly Pucci, PTO President

Feb 1 - Moms Night Out - Uproot
Visiting Author Day

Feb 2 - Spirit Day - Team Jersey Day

Feb 8 - International Day - 4th & 5th 
 grade report cards emailed

Feb 14 - Valentine’s Day - Wear Red

Feb 23 - Box Tops Contest Deadline

Feb 26-27 - Book Fair

Feb 27 - Reading Fair 6:30 pm
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Save The Date! 
SCHOLASTIC 

BOOK FAIR 
Date: Feb 26-27th

READING 
FAIR
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Time: 6:30 pm

DISTRICT 
ART SHOW

Date: May 30th 
6:30 PM

Warren Middle School

PATRIOTS GAME
Date: June 15th 

ALTPTO.COM



THE DOLPHIN DETAILS F E B R U A R Y
2 0 1 8

Thank you!
Thank You Andrea Berez for chairing
 another successful Fruit and Veggie Tasting 
Day! Many thanks for all the volunteers 
who washed, chopped and served fruit and 
veggies.  It is a team effort.  

February 1st - 7:30-10:30pm
Please join us for a relaxing evening at Uproot!
CLICK HERE to RSVP!

Book Fair.. Our Annual Scholastic Book Fair will be held evening 
of Tuesday, February 27th (during Reading Fair) through Friday, March 
2nd. Many parent volunteers are necessary to make this event a success. 
Please look out for an eblast containing further information. 

Buy
 Clip
Save
Earn

The class that collects the most wins...

Contest ends February 23

Clip your Box Tops now!

Night Out
Moms

ALT LIVE NEWS
INTRODUCING

LIVE STREAMING 
ALT NEWS 

WEEKDAYS!
Click here to watch!

https://m.youtube.com/channel/UCUPjwCs5s4Hj7m17eZBFFbA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezkuIEMYh2GEzbBy7mKQTbvZamtWHORzP5-vcuGsfduzJ2Vw/viewform
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Superintendent’s 
Corner

“There’s just something beautiful about walking in snow that nobody else has walked on. It 

makes you believe you’re special.” - Carol Rifka Brunt

While Ms. Brunt’s words conjure images of the beauty of a new-fallen snow, they also remind us 

of the challenges of safely transporting over 1700 students and 350 staff members to and from 

the district’s schools each day.

The superintendent has the responsibility to close schools, open them late or dismiss them 

early in hazardous weather or in other extraordinary circumstances which might endanger the 

health or safety of students or school employees.

A careful analysis of all relevant factors is completed in consultation with school, township, and regional resources when 

inclement weather is forecast. This process can begin days ahead of an anticipated storm but ultimately plays out in the 

very early morning hours with decisions made so that the communication plan can be put into action to ensure all families 

and staff receive word as early as possible.

Now is the time for families to review their plans for responding to these school closing events so that in the event that the 

phone call comes, they can be implemented quickly to ensure that children are supervised appropriately. 

Messages about emergency school closings or delays will be communicated through all available channels - online media 

outlets, radio station 1450am, broadcast television stations 2, 7, and 12, the district’s Facebook and Twitter accounts, 

www.warrentboe.org, the district’s telephone system, and through our school-to-home communication system, School 

Messenger.

Adjustments to the school calendar create challenges for everyone associated with the schools. Ultimately the decision 

to close or delay will be made based solely on whether it is in the best interest of students’ and staff members’ health and 

safety. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D.
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February is 
Dental Health Month

KEEP SMILING!
 Jan Brennan, RN, CSN

908-753-5300 ext. 5303

Please reinforce the importance 
of good oral hygiene to your children. 
	 •	 The teeth and the tongue should be brushed 
		  at least twice daily (morning and evening).

	 •	 Floss daily!

	 •	 Change your toothbrush every 3 months and after illness.

	 •	 The ADA recommends check-ups every 6 months for school 
		  age children.

	 •	 Keep hands away from your mouth and nose to avoid germs

Nutrition also plays an important role in 
dental hygiene.
	 •	 Limit foods and beverages with a high sugar content

	 •	 Include more fruits and vegetables in your diet

	 •	 Drink plenty of water
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NEW Box Tops App!
Please continue to support our school and PTO by clipping and submitting your 
Box Tops. Please send your clipped Box Tops to school with your child regularly. 
There is a collection box in the front office.  

Shoparoo, is a free iPhone and Android app that 
turns pictures of your shopping receipts into 
donations to our school.  Just take a quick 
moment to snap a picture of your receipt and 
you have made an instant cash donation to ALT. 
Thanks in advance for your support!!! Please 
contact Ana Dhiman at anadhiman@yahoo.com if 
you have questions on Box Tops or Shoparoo.

Shoparoo is another way you 
can help our school!



How it Works:

Create Account Add Funds Shop

 
 

!

!

Monday, February 26 
Grades K-3 create wish lists 

Grades 4 & 5 bring in money to purchase books 
 

Tuesday, February 27 
All grades purchase books 

Also open during ALT Reading Fair at 6:30 pm 
 

ALT’s 
SCHOLASTIC 
BOOK FAIR!

Visit%altpto.com%to% create%an%eWallet%payment%option% for% your%child%
to%use%at%our%fair.%Set%a%spending%limit%and%pay%only%for%the%purchases%
your%child%makes.%Getting%started%is%as%easy%as%1;2;3!%
!

Introducing eWallet! No cash? No problem. 
!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Visit altpto.com for details 

 

Questions? joykalfus@gmail.com or slatershawna@gmail.com 
!
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